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therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not
be considered a substitute for, legal advice. [20457] October 6, 2006 TO: TECHNOLOGY
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 18-06 RE: U.S. FINANCIAL SERVICES SECTOR SPECIFIC PLAN The
United States Department of the Treasury has released a draft financial services sector plan
(http://members.ici.org/bcp.do) that demonstrates the public/private collaborative effort to
ensure continued efficiency in and continuity of the sector in the event of an emergency.
The Institute, as a member of the Financial Services Sector Coordinating Council, was asked
to review and comment on the document. As the Institute represents your firm’s interests
on the FSSCC, I ask that you take a moment and review and comment on the draft
document. Comments are due by October 26, 2006. Please forward any comments about
the sector specific plan to my attention at the address below. Please contact me at (202)
326-5869 or salmon@ici.org if you have any questions. Peter G. Salmon Director -
Operations/Technology
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